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1. Where is the autumn
-themed gingerbread 

house located? 

1. Write the name of a 
house with candy canes 

on it. 

3. How many houses 
are located at WRJ’s 
favorite candy shop? 

4. Write the name of a 
house created by a 

preschool or daycare 
center. 

5. Write the name of a 
house with a rainbow 

on it. 

6. Write the name of a 
house with pretzels on 

it. 

7. How many houses 
are displayed at the 
store where you get 

pictures framed (WRJ) 

8. Write the name of a 
house that has a 

wreath. 

9. Where are the houses 
displayed at Dan & 

Whit’s? 

10. Write the name of a 
house with minimal 

decorations. 

11. Where are the 
houses displayed at 

Northern Stage? 

12. Write the name of a 
house with red candies 

on it. 
FREE! 

13. Write the name of a 
creation that is not a 

house. 

14. How many houses 
are displayed at the 

Norwich Inn? 

15. Write the name of a 
house with lights on it. 

16. What business is 
the house “Another 
World” located at? 

17. Write the name of a 
house that has “stained 

glass” windows. 

18.Where is the house 
made entirely from 
chocolate located? 

19. Write the name of a 
house with green 

candies on it. 

20. What business is 
the house “Little Blue 
Truck” located at? 

21. Write the name of a 
house that includes 
gingerbread people. 

22.What business is the 
house “Seaside 

Mansion” located at? 

23. Write the name of a 
house that looks like it 

has bricks. 

24. What business is 
the house “We Love 
TFP!” located at? 
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1. Write the name of 
your favorite 

Olympics creation. 

2. Write the name of a 
house with candy canes 

on it. 

3. How many houses 
are displayed at Kilton 

Library? 

4. Write the name of a 
house created by a 

preschool or daycare.  

5. Write the name of a 
house with a rainbow 

on it. 

6. Write the name of a 
house that includes 

pretzels.  

7. How many houses 
are displayed at 
Mascoma Bank? 

8. Write the name of a 
house that has a 

wreath. 

9. Where are the houses 
displayed at Omer and 

Bob’s? 

10. Write the name of a 
house with minimal 

decorations. 

11.  Where are the 
houses displayed in 

My Brigadeiro? 

12. Write the name of a 
house with red candies 

on it. 
FREE! 

13. Write the name of a 
creation that is not a 

house. 

14. How many houses 
are displayed at  
Dutille’s Jewelry 
Design Studio? 

15. Write the name of a 
house with lights on it. 

16. What business is 
the house “Storr’s Hill” 

located at? 

17. Write the name of a 
house that has “stained 

glass” windows. 

18. Where is the house 
that looks like a 

snowglobe located? 

19. Write the name of a 
house with green 

candies. 

20. Write the location 
of the house “Santa’s 

Coffeeshop”. 

21. Write the name of a 
house that includes 
gingerbread people. 

22. What business is 
the house “Nordic Hut” 

located at? 

23. Write the name of a 
house that looks like it 

has bricks. 

24. What’s the name of 
your favorite house 
located at 27 South 
Main St (Hanover)? 
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